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Paul Davis, City Engineer, will be providing various updates on road improvement 
projects in and around the LDFA District at the Board’s upcoming meeting. 
 
The specific projects to be discussed include: 
 

 M-59 expansion 

 M-59 and Crooks Road bridge and interchange 

 Technology Dr. connection to Adams Road 

 Technology Dr. – Concrete slab replacement project 

 Auburn Road resurfacing 
 
Some of these projects are underway or slated for construction later this year.  Others, 
including the M-59 and Crooks Road bridge reconstruction, will begin next year. 
 
In addition to these projects, the Public Works Department will be conducting repair and 
replacement of up to 13 catch basins on Waterview Dr.  Some of the catch basins are 
slowly sinking in the asphalt, creating a hazard. 
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